MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF THE ATHLETIC BOARD, held at the Faculty Club on February 21, 1933, at 12.30 P.M. There were present Mr. G.W. Halpenny in the Chair, Dr. A.S. Lamb, Mr. S.B. Millen, Mr. R.B. Galhoun, Mr. PRESENT J.A. Hutchins and Major D.S. Forbes. The minutes of the meeting on January 19th were read and approved. A letter was received from Mr. Chenoweth of the TENNIS COURTS Royal Victoria Hospital regarding tennis privileges for the medical internes. It was decided to grant bona fide internes a special rate of \$5.00 per year. The Secretary was instructed to obtain a list of these internes. Permission was given for Phil Edwards to compete TRACK in the Boston Knights of Columbus indoor track meet in Boston on Saturday, the twenty-eighth of February. and in the New York Curb Exchange meet in New York on Tuesday the twenty-first of February. SPORTS DAY A letter was received from Mr. Matthews requesting that the interfaculty track meet be shifted from Friday to Thursday. It was decided to hold Sports Day on October 12th this Fall. GYMNASTICS The Board was requested to pay \$10.25 entrance fees for McGill competitors in the provincial amateur gymnastic competitions. It was decided that in conformity with policy the fees of the regular members of the intercollegiate gymnastic team only would be paid. This amounts to \$6.00. **JERSEYS** It was decided to give each member of the McGill ski team who attended the competitions at St. Moritz a white McGill jersey. RINKS A report was received from Miss Slack complaining about the service at the rinks. The Secretary was instructed to watch the operation of the rinks closely. HIGH SCHOOL It was recommended that in view of the services which we now receive from the Montreal High School the charge of \$80.00 for the use of the McGill rinks for three hours per week be remitted for this year.